## **OBERLIN**

Oberlin College
Department of Physics and Astronomy
Wright Laboratory
110 North Professor St.
Oberlin, OH 44074-1088
440/775-6730

June 6, 2008

Dr. Craig A. Kulesa Steward Observatory 933 N. Cherry Avenue University of Arizona. Tucson, AZ 85721

Dear Dr. Kulesa,

I am writing to enthusiastically support your proposal "The High Elevation Antarctic THz Telescope (HEAT)" being submitted to the NSF Office of Polar Programs (OPP) under Solicitation 08-535. I acknowledge my role as described in the proposal and realize my participation will be considered during the review process.

With many years of experience building and operating sub-mm telescopes at the South Pole, including two years as a winter-over, I hope that my involvement will in some small way help HEAT achieve its goals. My students and I are very excited by this project and we look forward to working with you.

Sincerely yours,

Christopher L. Martin

Chintopher Y. Martin